Groton Greenway Committee
Open Session Minutes, 8.10.17
Small Meeting Room, Town Hall

Adam Burnett called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the small meeting room at Town Hall.
Members Carol Coutrier, David Pitkin, and Marion Stoddart were present.

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was
VOTED: to accept the minutes of the June 29, 2017, Groton Greenway Committee meeting.
The vote was unanimous.

l. River Festival
A. Invoices were signed; more may come in.
B. June 10 is the date of River Festival, 2018.
C. Pete will sign up for the site in Oct.
. Update on New Appointment to Greenway Committee
A. Marion found out that we can have 6 members.

Upon a motion by David Pitman, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was

VOTED: to invite Carol Greenfield to the next Greenway Committee meeting and to express
our interest in her becoming a new member.

The vote was unanimous.

[1l.  Update on Nod Road Dump Issue
A. Adam emailed Ralph Baker regarding interest in assisting with the Nod Road
dump issue.
V. Land Availability Updates
A. No report.
V. Water Quality Protection Article
A. Marion shared the Water Quality Protection Article by Mary J. Metzger, referring
to Martha Morgan’s talk at the Groton Public Library on August 1. Martha
Morgan is the NRWA’s Water Protection Programs Director.

The next Groton Greenway Committee meeting will be held on Sept. 14, 2017.

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was



VOTED: to adjourn
The vote was unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,
Carol Coutrier



